
From:   Jimmy Emerson   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 07, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0156-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I received two emails, one email for FAA coordination and one email for MAG pre-coordination.

I have been working with David Judge, Spectrum Engineer Supporting the FAA, ACES Corp via Leidos
and NISC III, 301-525-3272 for more than a month on the FAA coordination.

I have placed a document with the US Army POC and contract number as an attachment to the license.  I
contacted 'Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov' about the MAG coordination and I have an email that indicates all I
have to do is post the exhibit with the US Army POC and contract number.

I'm not sure what to do. Was I supposed to email the exhibits?  Did the FAA coordination take too long?   
Please provide a clue as to what I can do to get this license approved.

I have been applying for FCC licenses for this company for 15 years and never had this experience
before.

Any help you can provide would be appreciated.

Jimmy Emerson
Electrical Engineer
KRATOS Unmanned Aerial Systems
916-335-5181


